
 
 
DATE:  JANUARY 18, 2022 

TO:  AGOURA VILLAGE SPECIFIC PLAN CITIZENS ADVISORY GROUP 
(AVSP CAG) 

FROM: DENICE THOMAS, COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR 
 
SUBJECT: PLANNING PRINCIPLES PRESENTATION 
 
 
The City Council tasked the AVSP CAG with reviewing the AVSP and providing feedback 
on 15 Planning Principles that would be used by staff to amend the AVSP. Over the last 
year, we have met to discuss the AVSP and to solicit your feedback. The AVSP CAG 
packet includes the PowerPoint presentation we will use next week. The presentation 
contains slides with each planning principle and the feedback you offered. Please take 
time between now and Tuesday to review the presentation. At the meeting we will walk 
through each slide and ask you to confirm whether the feedback you have offered is 
represented. In the event we missed some feedback, we will be prepared in real time to 
update the slides. Once the meeting is complete, the updated presentation will be added 
to the website and made available.  
 
Thank you for the time you have spent learning and sharing your thoughts. The input you 
provided will guide the amendments staff proposes to the Planning Commission and the 
City Council. I am very grateful and appreciative of the work you have done over the last 
year.   
 
  


